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Dear Participant, 
 
Thank you for participating online in the Renewal Course organized by the Faculty of Canon Law. 
 
The platform for following the Course is ZOOM. We invite you to download the application and / or 
check that you have the most updated version of the same before following the event. 
If you connect from a browser, we suggest you to use Google Chrome. 
 
On Friday 16 September 2022, you will receive a first email containing your personalized link to 
follow the event. The link is strictly personal, therefore it cannot be sent or shared with others. 
The link received will remain valid for all days of the Course. 
 
Also on Friday 16 September 2022, you will receive a second email with personalized links to follow 
the discussions of the Case Studies, one for each language group (Italian, English and Spanish). These 
links are also strictly personal and will remain valid for all the Case Studies envisaged in the program. 
 
At the beginning of the session, we suggest to log in with your full name + surname and nationality, 
to facilitate the moderator and the Secretariat staff. 
During the morning reports, your microphone will be disabled by default: any academic questions 
can be asked in writing, through the Q&A button that you will find in the bottom bar of ZOOM. 
During the discussions of the Case Studies, however, your microphone will be disabled only at the 
beginning of the session. It will be possible to participate in the discussion by booking with the RAISE 
HAND command, again from the bottom bar of ZOOM. The moderator of the case will give you the 
floor (opening the microphone), according to the booking order, after the interventions of those 
present in the classroom. 
If you have any technical or organizational questions, we suggest you write to the email address 
corsoaggiordc@pusc.it 
Zoom chat will be disabled. 
 
Simultaneous translation will also take place through the ZOOM platform: we enclose an explanatory 
file, even if using it is very simple. 
 
We also remind you that at the link below (reserved for participants only and which you should have 
already received in previous communications) 
 

https://www.pusc.it/can/cagg22/doc 
 
the texts of the case studies are available (divided by language) and the provisional texts of the 
interventions of the speakers will be published. At the same address you will also find useful 
information on the Course: we invite you to periodically consult this page, to follow any updates. 
 
However, we remain available for any information you may need. 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  
 


